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I really cannot believe how quickly time 

has flown . . . the last 8 weeks have 
whizzed past.

The children have been working really hard 
and there have been lots of achievements 

and successes.

ATTENDANCE
Half termly attendance figures:
Whole School – 95.3%

Well done to 2B who have got the 
highest attendance for this half term

98.9% 

THANK YOU!
Our school community raised over £400

for MacMillan Cancer Support when we hosted our ‘big 
breakfast’ event and we donated over 30 bags of food items 

for our local food bank via our Harvest Festival.

This is brilliant support for worthwhile charities.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES:

Fri 15th Nov – Children In Need

Tue 26th Nov – Class photos

Fri 29th Nov – Non uniform for Christmas Fayre

Thu 5th Dec- Christmas Fayre

Tue 10th Dec – Flu Immunisations

Fri 13th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day

Mon 16th Dec – Christmas Church Service

Mon 16th Dec – PTA Disco Years 1 – 6

Tue 17th Dec – Christmas Lunch

Wed 18th Dec – Stafford Gatehouse Year 1 – 6

Thu 19th Dec – Christmas Party Day

EYFS AND KS1 CHRISTMAS 
PERFORMANCES

KS1 (Y1 Y2)Wed 11th Dec – 9.15 and 1.30
Nursery Thu 12th Dec – 9.30
Reception Thu 12th Dec – 1.30

https://forms.off
ice.com/e/wPq
M17R42a

PLEASE 
COMPLETE 

OUR SURVEY
Your views are 
important to us.

WELL DONE 
YELLOW TEAM

DOJO 
WINNERS

https://forms.office.com/e/wPqM17R42a
https://forms.office.com/e/wPqM17R42a
https://forms.office.com/e/wPqM17R42a


Well done to the 

library team who 
have raised over 

£200 towards new 

books for the 

school. 

The new Nursery pupils have 

settled in really well.  They 
have enjoyed finding out 

about each other and how 

they can eat healthy foods.

The Receptions pupils 

have enjoyed a very 
busy half term.  They 

tracked down the Evil 

Pea and have enjoyed 

making porridge for the 

three bears.

YPupils in Year 1 

enjoyed their Wolf 
Day as an 

introduction to 

some English work.

Year 2 have been 

amazing scientists 
studying mini beasts 

and visiting 

Gentleshaw Park.

The children in Year 3 

have been finding out 
lots about the Stone 

Age in readiness for 

their experience day in 

November.

Year 4 pupils know 

all about the water 
cycle and have 

enjoyed lots of 

science 

experiments.

Year 5 have produced some 

super work that is literally 
out of this world . . . their 

‘space’ theme took them on 

a trip to Jodrell Bank.

The Year 6 classes have had 

visits from the local 
secondary schools.  The 

writing they have done 

related to CogHeart has 

been fab !

BLACK HISTORY MONTH

All of the pupils have 
completed a variety of tasks 

based on different people 

both past and present.

Well done to our 

dodgeball and 
football teams who 

have represented 

Seabridge this half 

term.
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